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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

January 11, 2022 
 

GUTHRIE PUBLIC SCHOOLS ADDRESSES ONGOING INVESTIGATION AT 
GUTHRIE JUNIOR HIGH SCHOOL 

 
On Friday January 7th, GPS administrators were made aware of an allegation against 
an employee at Guthrie Junior High School by the Guthrie Police Department.  This 
employee was immediately placed on paid administrative leave which is a standard 
procedure when matters are under investigation.  Guthrie Public Schools continues to 
cooperate with the Guthrie Police Department as the investigation is ongoing.  The 
school district will have no further comment on the matter at this time. 
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